
August 2014

Dear Heather,
Greetings! If you are desiring to make a change in your life or know 
somebody that is, call and register for one of our personal growth 
and career development workshops and get moving on your path to 
growth. 

FALL WORKSHOPS

Personal Growth & Career Development
10 Weeks - Begins Monday, September 15       
Workshop Location Day/Time Start Date

Waseca - Le Sueur Cty Library
408 North State St., Waseca

Mondays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 15

Mankato Office
201 N. Broad St. Ste. 100, 
Mankato

Mondays
6:00pm - 8:00pm

Sept. 15

Mankato Office
201 N. Broad St. Ste. 100, 
Mankato

Tuesdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 16

New Ulm Office - License 
Bureau
1900 North Franklin St., New 
Ulm

Tuesdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 16

St. Peter Public Community 
Ctr.
600 South Fifth Street, St. 
Peter

Wednesdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 17

Red Rock Arts Center
222 East Blue Earth Ave., 
Fairmont

Wednesdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 17

Stray Cat
600 1st Ave., St. James

Thursdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 18

Le Center - MVAC Office
125 East Minnesota St., Le 
Center

Thursdays
10:00am - Noon

Sept. 18

Christ The King Lutheran 
Church
1515 North Garden, New Ulm

Thursdays
6:00pm - 8:00pm

Sept. 18
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To Register for a Workshop
Call the Mankato Office at 1-507-345-1577 or 1-800-369-5166

Specialized 
Workshops

Job Search Support Groups (3 Sessions)
Mankato Office
201 N. Broad St. Ste. 100, 
Mankato

Tuesdays
1:00pm-3:00pm

Sept. 16, Oct. 
21, & Nov. 20

Networking Event (1 Session)
Mankato Office
201 N. Broad St. Ste. 100, 
Mankato

Tuesday
5:00pm - 7:00pm

Sept. 23

should not develop 
and change till the 
last day we live."   

~Karen Hornby

Terry Riggs: Understanding the Value of Support       

Terry grew up in Winthrop Minnesota and graduated from high school 
without a clear focus of what she wanted to do. The message from her 
parents was to "get a good job." Her sister had a good job at 3M in 
New Ulm and Terry followed in her footsteps. A Human Resource 
Manager there told her about the college program available through 
3M. If you picked a major that was something that could be of interest 
to the company they would pay the tuition. Industrial Relations, now 
called Human Resources, was an approved major and MSU Extended 
campus classes were conveniently offered in New Ulm, so she began. Life was good; 
she loved the manual labor needed at her job and also the academic challenges that 
came with college and she knew that sometime down the road she would have a job 
helping people. Then she met John, the man she later married, and moved to Fairmont 
to be closer to him. 

Terry's career path took a turn in Fairmont when she looked for employment where she 
could help people and continue to work on her degree. She knew she wasn't clerical 
material so she looked for more interaction. She found work at REM. In 1992 she 
graduated from college but there were few companies in the area that had HR 
departments. Terry was also aware that there were few women in HR at the time and 
any openings that she saw were looking for people with experience. She worked an 
assortment of jobs that weren't necessarily long term; one that she really loved was a 
position with Healthy Families through Martin and Faribault Human Services. She 
actually worked there at two different times, the first time there was a budget cut and 
she was bumped for a more senior employee. Sometime later it became available 
again and Terry returned to it.

While she was working at Healthy Families, she saw the LWPC flyer on an Over 50 
group. The thought of "planning for the last 1/3 of her life" appealed to Terry and she 
signed up. She really enjoyed the workshop and especially the support and 
camaraderie of the other women in the workshop. She thought that there were a lot of 
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